
Report of Executive Director for June 2021

 Electronic updates to membership

 Job posting updates on MRPA web site

 Processing membership payments

 MRPA summer staff training committee meeting

 Met with Kristine Stratton – NRPA

 July P & R month – email to membership

 ORLP webinar

 Flavors Hook Kids email blast 6.2.21

 Summer staff training committee meeting

 Zoom with new directors/Karyn and Jen

 Released fall workshop date

 June MRPA board meeting

 Tyler golf

 Karyn & Nina quickbooks

 Facilitated summer staff sessions (5)

 Karyn on Capital One and Credit union accounts

 Maine Outdoor Brands – application on line 6/28

 Credit union with Karyn

 Tri state learning collaborative Aging zoom

Submitted to MRPA Board
August 12, 2021
Deb Smith, Executive Director


